
 

 

 

 

Dear Fellow Residents, 

SUNDAY LUNCHES 

A number of you have asked me why Sunday lunches were discontinued.   The question was 

raised in the last ResCom meeting and the answer was given that the uptake had been 

insufficient to make the Sunday lunch financially sustainable.   We are therefore requesting you 

to respond to this message by contacting me by a note in my postbox: 77, by email: 

laurain@iafrica.com or telephone: 1077 or dropping by unit 77 to let me know whether you 

would like Sunday lunches to be reinstated from next year. 

Please do respond to this request so that we are able to determine how many residents would 

like the Sunday lunch to be reinstated.  You may also wish to make a suggestion as to frequency 

so that the lunches are not offered every Sunday but twice a month or some other frequency.    

Please advise your preference on frequency in your response. 

 

Regards 

 

Laurraine Lotter 

ResCom Hospitality 
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